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08.06.2022 SEC: COORD: 134

Manager Manager,

Listing Department, Department of Corporate Services,

National Stock Exchange of India Limited | BSE Limited, Mumbai

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, Floor 25, P.J. Towers,

Bandra (East), Dalal Street

Mumbai - 400 051. Mumbai- 400 001

Scrip Symbol - ITDC (EQ) Scrip code : 532189

Sub: Rescinded_ of Intimation regarding Loss of Share Certificate/ Issue of
Duplicate Share Certificate under Regulation 39(3) of SEBI (Listing Obligation
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015

Ref: dtd 20.07.2022-Vimal Gupta (ITD0000208)

Sir/Madam,

This is with reference to our Letter dated 20.07.2022, where it has been informed that a

shareholder i.e. Mr. Vimal Gupta (Folio No. ITD0000208) holding 200 share had reported to
the Company about loss of share certificate and requested the Company to issue duplicate
share certificate.

Further, on dated 08" September, 2022 Mr. Gupta has informed the company via email
(copy attached) withdrawn the request of same as he found these share were transferred to
alternate DEMAT Account.

Please take note of the above information on record.

Thanking you,
For India Tourism Development Corporation Ltd.

VIRENDRA

KUMAR JAIN

V.K. Jain
Company Secretary



From: gpr800@gmail.com [mailto:gpr800@gmail.com]
Sent: 08 September 2022 08:58
To: Virendra Kumar Jain; jayant.budhiraja@gmail.com
Subject: Cancellation request from Vimal Gupta - issue of shares certificate for folio ITD0000208

 

Dear Sir,

Greetings of the day!

This is to inform you that I, Vimal Gupta, had placed a request on 20 July, 2022, regarding the loss of share certificate, folio no ITD0000208 (no of shares: 200).

 

Sir, I have recently found that these shares were transferred to me in an alternate DMAT account. I have initiated the process to transfer these shares to my active DMAT account, and I
hope that this will be resolved soon.

 

In this regard, kindly ignore my previous request for issuing a duplicate share certificate. Inconvenience caused is regretted.

 

Thanking you,

 

Sincerely,

 

Vimal Gupta,

Ph. 9990496416

201, Paryatan Vihar

B 4 Vasundhara Enclave

Delhi 110096
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